
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Prof. Wang, Lei (Male) Huaibei Normal University, and 

Dear Prof. Li, Pinhua (Male) Huaibei Normal University, 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee it is our great honour to invite you both to the 21st 
International Symposium on Homogeneous Catalysis (ISHC XXI) that will be held in the 
historical city centre of Amsterdam from the 8th till 13th of July 2018.  

The ISHC is organized every second year and has a long-standing tradition as the key 
conference on homogeneous catalysis as it provides an excellent discussion platform for all 
aspects of homogeneous catalysis and its applications. We will provide a valuable podium 
for scientific discussions as well as a stimulating meeting place encouraging a close 
partnership between delegates from academia and industry. By tradition, top scientists will 
present new developments and prospects covering a wide range of catalytic reactions and 
processes, including topics like catalyst design, mechanistic insights, new concepts in 
catalysis and catalyst applications. We expect about 400 renowned international 
participants. Unique to the ISHC is the single session approach with plenary keynote 
presentations by distinguished and young scientists and plenary oral communications. 
Sufficient time for discussions during poster sessions will be scheduled. 

The ISHC Secretariat hereby confirms the invitation on behalf of ISHC 2018, keeping in 
mind that the invited person or his company will bear all the costs involved with the 
participation, including the costs of medical insurance and costs of repatriation. The ISHC 
Secretariat cannot be held responsible for bearing these or any other costs.  
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you in Amsterdam in July 2018. 
Yours sincerely,  

Prof. Dr. Moniek Tromp 
Board Member ISHC 21, Secretary 
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